THE GRANGE MEDICAL CENTRE

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

We are the Grange PPG – a group of patients who help to support and challenge the Practice in an effort to improve services for patients. We are supported by the Grange Practice; in fact virtually all GP practices now have an active PPG to enable patients to "have their say".

Would you like to join us? We are a very informal group who meet every three months at the practice to discuss issues with both Doctors and Managers.

We also have an email group that you can join to keep you up to date with what's happening at the Practice and any changes. We can also send you short questionnaires so that you can be consulted about matters that concern you and your family.

We would like to keep in touch with you by email so we can let you know about when our meetings are and send you the minutes of them, as well as a bi annual newsletter.

Don't worry; we do not have any access to your medical records but we are here to represent you and we can do that better if we can have contact with you.

We have already carried out patient surveys, coffee mornings and have assisted the Practice in some practical ways. Your involvement can be as large or small as you like, from coming to meetings to just receiving the occasional email to keep you informed.

Please provide your details below and hand the completed slip to one of the Receptionists.

Best regards

Roy Poole Chair of the Grange Patient Participation Group.	